Greene Board of Selectmen
Special Meeting
January 5, 2005

Minutes will not become official until accepted at the next Regular Selectmen’s Meeting January
10, 2005.

Members present: Ronald Grant — Chairman, Maurice Levasseur, Timothy Doyle, Kevin
Mower, Mark Christman, Stephen Eldridge — Town Manager, and Sally Ann Hebert — Recording
Secretary.

Members absent: None was absent.

Others present: None was present.

I. Call to Order

Ronald Grant called the Special Board of Selectmen Meeting to order at
6:30 PM. This meeting was called to attend to a personnel matter. Ronald
Grant announced that Timothy Doyle and Kevin Mower are upstairs.

II. Executive Session

Maurice Levasseur motioned for the Board to enter into executive session
to discuss a personnel matter. Mark Christman 2" the motion. Vote was
unanimous. The Board went into Executive Session at 6:30 PM. The
Board returned from Executive Session at 7:16PM.

Maurice Levasseur reported that the Board has returned from Executive
Session, no decisions was made and the Board directed Ronald Grant,
Chairman to make inquires on behalf of the town.

III. Adjournment

Maurice Levasseur motioned to adjourn. Mark Christman 2™ the motion.
Vote was unanimous. Motion passed.

The Board adjourned at 7:18 PM.

Respectfu]ly submitted, Approved,and accepid,
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Sally Hebert Ronald Grant, Chairman

Recording Secretary Board of Selectmen
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